Coming Up

Newsletter Issue 19 - W/c 19th February 2024

Monday 26th Feb	Y4 Forest School	LAMDA Lessons PM
	Drama Club 3.30-4.30pm	Y1-3 Multiskills Club 3.30-4.30pm
	Y5 Swimming	
Tuesday 27th Feb	Singing Lessons AM	Y1 Swimming
	Flute Lessons PM	Y4-6 Hockey Club 3.30-4.30pm
Wednesday 28th Feb	Y 3-6 Choir 12-12.30pm	Drum Lessons PM
	Piano Lessons PM	Y4-6 Netball Club 3.30-4.30pm
	Y1-2 Sewing Club 3.30-4.30pm	
Thursday 29th Feb	Guitar Lessons AM	Drum Lessons PM
	Y3-6 Spotlight Club 3.30-4.30pm	Y3-6 Art Club 3.30-4.30pm
Friday 1st Mar	Y2 Burghley House Visit	Piano Lessons AM
	Celebration Assembly 2.45pm	

Notices

Vacancy—After School Club Co-ordinator

We have a new vacancy for an After School Club Co-ordinator. Please click here to view more details and for information on how to apply.

New Menu

Our new menu is now on our website—please <u>click</u> here to have a look. Please note this may be subject to change if the caterer runs a different meal for a special occasion. Please continue to pre-order meals if possible as this helps enormously with reducing waste.







Virtue of the week

The virtue next week is: Patience

Please take time to discuss this at home with your child/ren.

Lenten Family Fast Day

Today in school, members of the school parliament helped Mrs Burgess, the school cook, to make a simple vegetable soup. Children were encouraged to try this at lunch time and think about

our global neighbours across the world who do not always have enough food or food choices.







Head Teacher Awards



Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week.





Y4 Forest School

Mrs Topping's class had a great first session at Forest School!





Happy Birthday to the children who have had birthdays recently



Y3—Imogen

Skipping workshops

If you would like to purchase a skipping rope following on from our skipping workshop at the end of last term, then please use the link below.

<u>Products – Skipping Workshop (skippingworkshops.co.uk)</u>

First Holy Communion

If your child is in Y3 or above and wants to take their First Holy Communion, please email the office for more details. The sessions have started this week so please contact us as soon as possible. Thank you.

New Table Tennis Table!

The children have loved playing with the new Table Tennis Table that was installed over half term. A huge thank you to FEM for funding this!



Wellies and waterproofs!

Just a reminder please for children to bring in wellies next week for OPAL at lunchtimes. You may also wish to provide waterproof trousers or a change of clothes in case the children get very wet/muddy! A huge thank you to Dan-

iel and Dec's grandad, Mr Hamblett, who has made lovely welly racks for the children!



Prayer of the week

We are thinking about the 2nd anniversary of the Ukraine war tomorrow. We pray for peace across the world.

Dear Lord,

Please pray for the people in Ukraine affected by the war and separated from their families. We thank God for the kindness of people in the UK who have supported families and made new friendships during this difficult time. Amen.

Visit from Father Stephen

Mrs Boyd's class had a lovely visit from Father Stephen today. He joined the RE lesson and helped the children understand the different actions, words and symbols of preparing the gifts at a Eucharistic Mass. The children also got to ask Father lots of questions.



Living Simply

Please take time this weekend to chat to your children about their Lenten pledges and how they intend



to live their lives more simply during Lent.

FEM News!

Cake Raffle

The winners this week are the Buttle family!

200 Club cheques

Please ensure you bank any cheques as soon as possible if you have one!

St Joseph's Church

Keep up to date with the Parish news here.

